
PRODUCT NOTICE June 26, 2020

MXC, MXD, AND MXA FIRMWARE CHANGE
This product notice is to inform you that we have performed maintenance on the 
firmware of the Electric Low Pressure Control Valve. We have added a Power-On delay 
to save the E-LO from incoming current in the case of a power surge.

There are no physical changes to the product and there will be no price change. We 
began shipping these updated products on June 11, 2020. This will be effective on MXC, 
MXD, and MXA models.  

Please contact your local authorized distributor or Kimray store with any questions or 
concerns regarding this product update. 
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